
STOP the passage of this bill! Why do you insist on taking parent’s ability to raise their children and keep 

out the TOXINS that big pharma wants to FORCE on our children? The amount of vaccinations required 

are CRIMINAL! 

 

We have an epidemic of babies dying, even after birth, from abortion and yet insist on ALL vaccinations 

being mandatory? What’s next? We all HAVE to have flu shots? tylenol? Oxycontin?  

 

I’m especially angry that this is being fast tracked while half the state is paralyzed from the snow storm. I 

WILL attend on Thursday if roads are not dangerous. 

 

PLEASE listen to the people!!!! Our children can have an abortion, a major surgery, without parental 

consent, but parents can’t choose their vaccinations? Please see the hypocrisy in this. 

 

Our freedoms are being eroded. Please STOP. 

 

Jeanine Wenning 

541-619-4137 

31881 Riverview St. 

Lebanon OR  97355 

 


